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  Money Origami Kit Michael G. LaFosse,Richard L.
Alexander,2009-04-20 Create fun and easy origami
using your Washingtons, Franklins, and Lincolns!
This origami kit includes a collection of projects
designed for paper folders of any level of skill
to practice the increasingly popular art of
folding origami dollars. This easy origami kit
contains: A full-colored 64 page booklet 21 money-
based projects Clear step-by-step instruction and
diagrams Downloadable video containing easy-to-
follow video tutorial for each project Mini Money
Origami Kit is full of original designs to learn
origami quickly and easily. At such a great
value—folding money has never been so easy or
affordable! Origami projects include: George
Napkin Ring Business Card Holder Thistle Wheel of
Fortune And many more…
  Mini Money Origami Kit Michael G.
LaFosse,Richard L. Alexander,2011-09-10 Create fun
and easy origami using your Washingtons,
Franklins, and Lincolns! This origami kit includes
a collection of projects designed for paper
folders of any level of skill to practice the
increasingly popular art of folding origami
dollars. This easy origami kit contains: A full-
colored 32-page booklet Clear step-by-step
instruction and diagrams Downloadable video
instructions Mini Money Origami Kit is full of
original designs to learn origami quickly and
easily. At such a great value—folding money has
never been so easy or affordable! Origami projects
include: Four-Pointed Star Heart Locket Dolphin
Three Dollar Japanese Crane And more…
  LaFosse & Alexander's Dollar Origami Michael G.
LaFosse,Richard L. Alexander,2014-10-07 Create fun
and intricate money origami using your
Washingtons, Franklins, and Lincolns. These days,
a dollar won't get you very far, but—in the right
hands—a dollar bill can become a work of art. In
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Michael LaFosse's Dollar Origami, the world-
renowned origami artist and co-founder of the
eminent Origamido Studio shares twenty incredible
creations specifically designed to be made out of
dollar bills. Folded money models are wonderful
gifts and conversation pieces, and LaFosse makes
it easy for you to get started with projects
ranging from very simple to challenging. Money
origami is more popular than ever, thanks to the
panoply of designs and the wonderful folding
qualities of the dollar bill. Many people like to
give cash gifts or tips in folded money. While the
classic origami folds still fascinate, money-fold
enthusiasts are always looking for fresh ideas.
Michael LaFosse's Dollar Origami is full of
original designs to learn origami quickly and
easily. At such a great value—folding money has
never been so easy or affordable! This origami
book contains: Full color, 64-page book Step-by-
step instructions Colorful diagrams and
photographs Origami folding guide and tips 20
original origami projects 3 hours of downloadable
or streamable video tutorials It's no wonder that
more and more people realize how fun dollar bill
origami can be. Printed currency is easy to fold,
remarkably durable, intricately patterned, and
readily available. Money origami projects include:
The Windmill Pillow Prosperity Bamboo The George
Washington Knot Drahcir the Dragon And many more…
  Lafosse & Alexander's Dollar Origami: Convert
Your Ordinary Cash Into Extraordinary Art!:
Origami Book with 48 Origami Paper Dollars, 20
Projects and Michael G. Lafosse,Richard L.
Alexander,2023-04-18 Create fun and intricate
money origami using your Washingtons, Franklins,
and Lincolns. These days, a dollar won't get you
very far, but--in the right hands--a dollar bill
can become a work of art. In Michael LaFosse's
Dollar Origami, the world-renowned origami artist
and co-founder of the eminent Origamido Studio
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shares twenty incredible creations specifically
designed to be made out of dollar bills. Folded
money models are wonderful gifts and conversation
pieces, and LaFosse makes it easy for you to get
started with projects ranging from very simple to
challenging. Money origami is more popular than
ever, thanks to the panoply of designs and the
wonderful folding qualities of the dollar bill.
Many people like to give cash gifts or tips in
folded money. While the classic origami folds
still fascinate, money-fold enthusiasts are always
looking for fresh ideas. Michael LaFosse's Dollar
Origami is full of original designs to learn
origami quickly and easily. At such a great value-
-folding money has never been so easy or
affordable! This origami book contains: Full
color, 64-page book Step-by-step instructions
Colorful diagrams and photographs Origami folding
guide and tips 20 original origami projects 48
tear-out practice dollar bills 3 hours of DVD
video tutorials Videos are also streamable and
downloadable online It's no wonder that more and
more people realize how fun dollar bill origami
can be. Printed currency is easy to fold,
remarkably durable, intricately patterned, and
readily available. Money origami projects include:
The Windmill Pillow Prosperity Bamboo The George
Washington Knot Drahcir the Dragon And many
more...
  Dollar Bill Origami John Montroll,2003-09-12
Step-by-step instructions and clear diagrams show
paper folders at all levels of expertise how to
fashion 37 origami models from dollar bills.
Beginners will enjoy making a boat and a
butterfly. Windmills and peacocks will suit
intermediate-level hobbyists. An alligator and
bison should prove no problem for advanced paper
folders.
  More Tipping with Origami Money Folds Arnold
Tubis,Joseph Hwang,2020-03-13 Origami artist
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Joseph Hwang presents 20 new money tips by
renowned expert Arnold Tubis. A variety of tips
ranging from $1 to $9 tips, these projects are
designed for the beginning and intermediate
folder. No tape or glue required.
  Dollar Origami Ebook Marc
Kirschenbaum,2021-08-10 Get your money's worth
with this clever origami ebook! Dollar Origami
Ebook features instructions for folding 7 fun and
easy money origami projects. These cute paper
sculptures make perfect gifts and tips--in fact,
they are almost too good to give away! This ebook
includes step-by-step instructions for folding a
dollar bill into: Butterfly--This model looks as
if it could fly away (and not just because it's
made of money!) Mouse--Don't let this lifelike
project startle its recipient Elephant--A
wonderful option when loaning cash: elephants
never forget! Giraffe--Folding this delightful
figure isn't a tall order, even for beginners
Bunny--With just 15 steps, your folding speed will
rival this model's namesake Dog--This sweet
project is difficult to resist, even with paper
puppy dog eyes Cat--This feline figure makes a
good companion, ready to prowl any desk or shelf
With a full-color instruction book and free online
video tutorials this origami ebook will to get
started with unforgettable money gifts.
  Easy Dollar Bill Origami John
Montroll,2012-05-04 Popular as party favors and
presents, origami figures folded from paper money
offer clever possibilities for folders at all
levels of skill. This easy-to-follow guide
features thirty-two simple models, both
traditional and original. Figures include a heart,
a house, and an array of animals, from a bird and
a butterfly to a whale and a rhinoceros. There's
even a model of George Washington himself!
Numerous diagrams illustrate each model, rendered
in dark and light green to indicate the two sides
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of a bill. The finished models are shown in full
color.
  Origami with Dollar Bills Duy Nguyen,2007
  Easy Dollar Bill Origami (Dover Origami
Papercraft) John Montroll,2010-05-20
  The Dollar Bill Origami Book Janessa
Munt,2016-09-06 Transform everyday money into
gorgeous art with these original origami designs.
Take your regular origami hobby to the next level
with dollar bill origami—the art of folding
beautiful designs with the humble dollar bill. The
unique size, shape, texture, and pattern of dollar
bills provide a world of possibilities to create
bigger and better models you’ve never seen before!
Origami artist Janessa Munt provides 30 of her
very own dollar bill origami designs, each of them
intricate, highly unique, and full of personality.
Learn how to fold a single uncut dollar bill into
a rose or create a model of a shark complete with
eyes and teeth from the patterns on the dollar
bill. Master your money and put together other
models such as a curious bulldog, a tyrannosaurs
rex mid-roar, a Thanksgiving turkey, a mermaid,
Capricorn the goat, and many more! Each model is
accompanied by clear and concise step-by-step
diagrams as well as full color photographs of
particular steps. With models categorized
according to difficulty, there is something for
readers of every skill level, whether you are a
beginner, intermediate, or advanced folder. Throw
yourself into a new hobby, impress your friends,
and turn that spare dollar bill in your pocket
into a whimsical, stunning work of art.
  Dollar Bill Animals in Origami John
Montroll,2018-07-18 Transform ordinary dollar
bills into a unicorn, dinosaur, dog, elephant, and
other creatures. More than 30 original models by a
renowned origamist will appeal to paperfolders
from beginners to experts.
  Dollar Origami Treasures John
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Montroll,2018-07-25 Dollar Origami Treasures shows
how to fold a large collection of dollar bill
models. Most are created by John Montroll and a
few are traditional favorites. Clear step-by-step
instructions show how to fold over 50 models in
categories of objects, boats, hats, bugs, birds,
sea creatures, mammals, and dinosaurs. Models
range in skill level from simple to complex, but
not too complex. Models include a Kimono, Ocean
Liner, Party Hat, Piggy Bank, Crab, Tyrannosaurus,
and many other favorites. There is information on
the proportions of a dollar bill and methods to
cut these from squares and rectangles. Difficulty
levels are shown for each model so the beginner
can concentrate on simple models and can also
learn to improve their folding skills. This
collection is perfect for children, art teachers,
and anyone who wishes to expand their repertoire
of origami and dollar bill folds.
  Dollar Origami Won Park,2016-09-13 It's fairly
rare these days to be able to turn just one dollar
into anything, but with this kit for experienced
paper artists from Won Park you can turn a dollar
into a camera, a shark, a frog, a scorpion, and
more! Dollar Origami teaches you how to create 10
different animals and objects with just a few
folds. Inside you'll find an instruction book with
step-by-step directions and 100 sheets of paper to
practice on before you use your own money. You'll
be crafting beautiful butterflies, adorable
penguins, and more on your own in no time!
  Dollar Bill Origami John Montroll,2003-09
Origami enthusiasts find it particularly enjoyable
and challenging to create models from dollar bills
rather than traditional origami paper. This book
by origami expert John Montroll, with several
contributors, explains how to make 37 figures and
objects by folding money.
  Money Folding 2 Karen Thomas,2006 It's amazing
how much fun you can have with a dollar bill!
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Amuse your friends and make new ones by folding
your cash into memorable shapes to give as gifts
or to embellish greeting cards. Experiment & have
fun!
  Extreme Origami Won Park,2012-10-15 Won Park has
taken the ancient art of origami to a whole new
level. Using American currency, Park transforms
dollar bills into creative works of art. He relies
on the fibrous quality of the paper to fold, bend
and twist hundreds of times per model without
tearing. With no cutting and no pasting, Park is
able to incorporate the details on the bills into
his model designs. His signature koi fish is
folded in such a way that the patterns on the
dollar bill become the scales on the fish, and
even the facial features fall in exactly the right
place. His designs include a wide array of
vehicles, animals, and mythical creatures. In this
book, step-by-step instructions are provided for
20 distinct models that are bound to challenge
even the most proficient folders. The challenge
includes a Formula 1 race car, a toilet, a
butterfly, a koi fish, a scorpion, a sea turtle, a
fox, an ox, a marlin, a car, a praying mantis, a
dragon, a spider, a stag beetle, a stegosaurus, a
bat, Pegasus, a fighter jet, a battle tank, and a
pig. All models can be made with either one or two
dollar bills. Why worry about the declining value
of the U.S. dollar? Follow the instructions in
this book, and you can transform your dollars into
works of art!
  Origami Paper: Dollar Bills Marc
Kirschenbaum,2022-06-21 This origami paper pack
contains 250 actual size, fake $1.00 bills. These
high-quality bills were designed for use in dollar
bill origami models, but are also suitable for
school projects, as props for movies and
theatrical productions, for gifts and other
novelty purposes. This paper pack includes: 250
realistic high-quality practice dollar bills
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Faithfully reproduced details and landmarks Full
color, double-sided, actual size Step-by-step
instructions for 4 easy-to-fold dollar origami
projects by Marc Kirschenbaum, author of Easy
Money Origami Kit
  Money-gami ,2014
  Dollar Bill Origami Jane Yates,2016-12-15 What’s
better than earning a dollar bill? Creating a
craft with it! This book introduces readers to fun
origami figures that can be made out of dollar
bills. Readers will learn how to make an airplane,
envelope, bird, and more. Crafters might choose to
keep the origami figure or give it to a friend as
a unique gift. Clear photographs and step-by-step
instructions ensure that readers will grasp the
crafting process. Even beginner crafters will
master this creative, one-dollar activity!
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